Inspection Report

Construction of road from Popaidando to Khedem in village panchayat
Cola in Quepem Constituency.

The Executive Engineer Works Division Roads, Fatorda; Margao, Goa
has submitted a proposal for Diversion of 0.6156 ha. Proposed Reserved Forest
for construction of Road from Popaidando to Khedem village panchayat Cola in

Quepem Constituency.

The site was inspected on 21/08/2019 along with the staff of South Goa
Forest Division and the User Agency. The total length of the Road is 1.60 Km.
out of which only 427m length of road passes through the forest area. The Road

will link the villages of Popaidando and Khedem.

The proposed area is on the edge of the Reserved Forest and has a
average canopy density of 0.6. Total 178 nos. of trees are required to be felled

for construction of this road.

The user Agency should strictly adhere to the suggestions given by the

Dy. Conservation of Forests in his inspection report.

The proposal is recommended for diversion considering the requirement

of the locals and its relevance for development of the area.
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